

Supporting the Needs of Our Students since 1960

BINGO NIGHT WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7

This highly anticipated event sponsored by the MLC Ladies' Auxiliary is for all MLC students!







We are currently asking for the following donations: cash, baked goods, and quilts/blankets.

We need your donations! Please drop them off at the MLC reception desk no later than February 1. Or mail them to 1995 Luther Court, New Ulm MN 56073.

For more information, email mlcauxiliary@mlc-wels.edu.



Supporting the Needs of Our Students since 1960

BINGO NIGHT WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7

This highly anticipated event sponsored by the MLC Ladies' Auxiliary is for all MLC students!







We are currently asking for the following donations: cash, baked goods, and quilts/blankets.

We need your donations! Please drop them off at the MLC reception desk no later than February 1. Or mail them to 1995 Luther Court, New Ulm MN 56073.

For more information, email mlcauxiliary@mlc-wels.edu.